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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR ~.~

EMPLOYMENT STANDARDS ADMINISTRATION
Office of Workers' Compensation Programs

555 Griffin Square - Room 100 Dallas, Texas 75202

October 19, 1978 File No. A7-151536 /(*~-,2*A
<SENTIOp

Billie G. Godfrey ,#/ ~~' ~
DOI PR 3/28/76

Hector P. Garcia, M.D. \S>~49\*ZES>'1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Doctor Garcia:

This is in reply to your September 12, 1978 letter in the'
interest of Billie G. Godfrey.

All medical bills received to date have been paid. If Doctor
William B. Cline has unpaid medical bills for Mr. Godfrey,
he should resubmit them to this office.

Sincerely,

6-000 /
Supervisor Claims Examiner

RLS:mpg

Include your address, ZIP code, and file number on all correspondence


